
18th December 2024

Mufti Day - 19th December 2024

Dear Parents and Students,

We are pleased to inform you that to end the term we will be having amufti day on the 19th of December

where students are able to wear their own clothes for a small donation of a pound to help raise money for

our chosen charity.

This term the student leadership team has decided to raise money for the charity Charlie’s promise.

Charlie’s Promise was founded last year by Martin Cosser after his son Charlie Cosser died as a victim of

knife crime. As part of our most recent enrichment day we received a talk from Martin himself which

students felt as a school helped us understand the impact of knife crime and how much this affects many

different people. The charity itself is heavily based on spreading awareness and Martin himself believes that

education is where that starts, which is why the charity has travelled to many schools spreading awareness

through education.

Best Wishes

Student Leadership Team


